
 

Congratulations, New Officers! 

  

                 Chair: Jessie Zuberek  
                 Vice Chair: Beth Young 
                 Treasurer: Sue Benua  
                 Secretary: Karen Mitchell 

 

Our June Chapter meeting was held via Zoom on June 13, and the above officers 

were elected for the next term of office. Thanks to all for stepping up to fill these 

essential positions! 

 

Officers were installed by Pat Theberge, outgoing Chair, so they are official, but we 

are hoping for a more formal installation at our September 12 meeting, tentatively 

set for Falmouth Airpark, if we can meet in person then. 

 

  

 



 

Second Annual Amelia's 
Birthday Social at 
Laconia (LCI) on July 18 

Karen Mitchell will be hosting our 

Second Annual celebrration of Amelia 

Earhart's Birthday outdoors at Laconia 

Airport, with appropriate social 

distancing. Rain Date July 25. 

 

Stay tuned for details from Karen! 

 

  

 

Sue Benua visited 
Falmouth Airpark on 
June 13. 

Sue flew her Cavalon gyroplane from 

her home airport at Minuteman Air 

 

Hangar Party at Westerly 
Airport (WST) to 
Celebrate Lauren's New 
Airplane on August 8 

Lauren Lee will be hosting a social 

gathering at her hangar at Westerly, RI, 

State Airport to celebrate her 

acquisition of an airplane after many 

months of searching. Congratulations, 

Lauren.! 

 

Stay tuned for details from Lauren! 

 

99s gave Sue a tour of 
Falmouth Airpark 

Sue Lin, Candie Oldham, Sherry 

Grobstein, and Olga Mitchell (not 

shown, as she took the picture) gave 

 



Field (6B6) to Falmouth Airpark (5B6). 

 

Sue a golfcart tour of the Airpark. 

 

 


